
NOTICE 
Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that with the DORSCON level, issued by MOH, being escalated to “Orange” on 7 
February 2020, the Club is taking the following precautionary measures to ensure the well-being of all 
members, guests and staff. Effective 14 February 2020:

• All members and guests will be required to complete a declaration form upon entering the Club
  premises each time. 
• All members and guests with recent travel history to Mainland China or who have had visitors 
  visiting you or family members from Mainland China in the last 14 days are not allowed to enter 
  the Club premises.
• All members and guests who have been suspected of having the Coronavirus or have been in 
  contact with a suspected Coronavirus case patient are not allowed to enter the Club premises. 
• The Club will be conducting temperature screenings for all members and guests upon entering 
  Club premises each time. Any member or guest with a body temperature of 37.5 degree or above, 
  a cough or flu are not allowed to enter the Club premises. 
 
All members and guests re-entering the Club within the same day will be required to re-screen, as well as 
complete the declaration form again upon entering the Club premises. There may be traffic when entering 
the Club premises due to the aforementioned measures. 

In the event that you are entering the Club premises:

Via car: Your screening and declaration form will be provided at the security guard post.
Via taxi or private hire vehicle: Your temperature will be taken at the guard post. Thereafter, your 
screening and declaration form will be provided at the hotel lobby.
Via walk-in: Your screening and declaration form will be provided at the hotel lobby car porch.
 
We are closely monitoring the Coronavirus situation as it develops and the Club is on standby to deploy 
additional measures in accordance with guidelines from the MOH. 

We seek your kind understanding during this period and apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

From The Management


